LOry.
£logd's Register of British & Foreign Bhipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.
}8th June, 1912

Dear Sirs,
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 15th instant in further reference to the stecmers
owned by the London & Peterhead Stea: Fishing Company

Ld., and having sutmitted the same for the consideration

of the committee at their meeting to-day, I am directed to
inform vou that in the circumstences, action regarding

these vessels has been deferred for one month, by whiech time
the committee hope to hear definitely that arrangements
have been made with a view to the necessary surveys being held
without further delay.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours f2ithfully,

Secretary.

Messrs. R. Irvin & Soms Ld.,
PETERHEAD
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